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Three FFWPU members participated in a Film Festival and conference organized by «Abloom» - an 

organization supporting the families of disabled immigrant children.  

 

The conference gathered over 350 participants including parents, professionals and politicians.  

 

The theme was «Universal Design - technology gives possibilities».  

 

FFWPU had an information stand where we shared our vision and values and introduced the Blessing.  

 

We gained many signatures of support and shared holy wine with around 100 people.  

 

"Abloom" shared a photo of their founder and leader, Mrs. Faridah Nabaggala, receiving the holy wine on 

their Facebook page.  

 

Princess Märta Louise and the mayor of Oslo also participated in this conference and it was reported in " 

Aftenposten» the largest newspaper in Oslo the following day. 

 

 


